
Guilford County 
Department of Social 
Services 

Memo 
To: County Directors of Social Services 

From: Pat McGee, Planning Committee Member 

Date: 2/14/07 

Re: Door Prizes for Food Stamp Conference 

The time for our Conference is getting closer and we are excited about the opportunities the Food 
Stamp Conference participants will have for enhancing their program knowledge and skills.  All across 
the state, Food Stamp Caseworkers labor hard every day to provide accurate and timely benefits to the 
citizens of our counties.  Your county can help us celebrate the work of our conference participants 
through donating one or more door prizes to be given away at the Conference.  The door prizes can be 
of general interest or be representative of your county. 

Door prizes should be tagged as being from your county and brought to the conference on Tuesday, 
April 10, 2007.   You can bring your door prizes to the Registration Desk when you register.     

We appreciate your willingness to help honor the efforts of our caseworkers and your contribution to the 
success of this conference.  
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